FACULTY OF BUSINESS GRADUATE CURRICULUM AND POLICY COMMITTEE
MARH 4, 2010, 1:00 p.m., DSB-510

PRESENT: Dr. M. Head (Chair), Dr. D. Goellnicht, Dr. S. McCracken, Dr. K. Hassanein, Dr. J. Qiu,
Mr. J. Scime, Ms. N. Wagner, Mrs. M. Espiritu (Assistant Secretary)

BY INVITATION: Dr. N. Archer, Dr. T. Flynn, Ms. M. Van Hooren

REGRETS: Dr. B. Detlor, Ms. J. McCleary, Ms. |. Piatek

On a motion by Dr. Goellnicht, seconded by Ms. Wagner, the committee approved the minutes
of the meeting of February 2, 2010.

Business arising

Dr. Head recalled that at the last meeting, the committee did not approve the proposal to
remove the GRE/GMAT admission requirement for the Master of Communications
Management. At that meeting, the committee suggested adding a specific admission
requirement for applicants who do not possess a four-year degree. To address the suggestion
of the committee, Dr. Head explained that the program is now proposing to require a GMAT or
GRE for applicants who do not hold a university degree.

Dr. Hassanein moved, and Dr. McCracken seconded,

“that the Faculty of Business Graduate Curriculum and Policy Committee approve that
anyone with a university degree (meeting the minimum requirements) would not have to
complete the GMAT or GRE for consideration to the Master of Communications Management
program. A GMAT or GRE would be required for any applicants who do not hold a university
degree.”

The motion was carried.

Global Health

Dr. Archer briefly discussed the proposed calendar copy for the M.Sc. program in Global Health.
Dr. Hassanein moved, and Dr. McCracken seconded,

“that the Faculty of Business Graduate Curriculum and Policy Committee approve the
proposed calendar copy for the M.Sc. program in Global Health, as described in the

document.”

The motion was carried.



Dr. Archer then presented the four new courses for the M.Sc. program in Global Health:
*701 — Global Health Foundations |

*702 — Global Health Foundations Il

*710 — Learning Symposium/Field Orientation

711 — Scholarly Paper

Dr. McCracken moved, and Dr. Hassanein seconded,

“that the Faculty of Business Graduate Curriculum and Policy Committee approve the new
courses, *701, *702, *710, and 711, for the M.Sc. program in Global Health, as described in
the documents.”

The motion was carried.

eHealth

Dr. Archer presented a minor change to the M.Sc. program in eHealth calendar copy. The
proposal is to add a statement specifying that an undergraduate course in statistics would be
advantageous for applicants in the program.

Dr. McCracken moved, and Dr. Hassanein seconded,

“that the Faculty of Business Graduate Curriculum and Policy Committee approve the
proposed change to the M.Sc. program in eHealth calendar copy, as described in the
document.”

The motion was carried.

There was no other business, and the meeting adjourned at 1:15 p.m.



